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The drafts of H.320, H.221, H.242 and H.230 were reviewed at the Q.11 experts meeting meeting held November 1998 in Torino, Italy. Based on the comments received during the reviews and the comments made by the Q.15 experts, appropriate changes were made to the documents. The changes to H.221 and H.242 were minor and editorial in nature. Changes to H.230 were most significant. In particular the commands, videoNotDecodedMBs, videoFastUpdateGob and VideoFastUpdateMBs were modified to clarify numbering of MBs and GOBs. Also, the “shall” and “should” usage was carefully reviewed and changed as suggested by the experts. For H.320, a  couple of lines were added to establish support for text conversation facility. 

Since then the modified documents were posted on the reflectors for comments. None were received. The documents have now been submitted to TSB for preparation for decision at the Santiago meeting of Q.16.
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